ESTIMATES COMMITTEE
Question Taken on Notice

Question Number 3.14 Output Number: 3.3

Date: 13 June 2024

From: Member for Nelson To: Minister Uibo

Portfolio: Remote Housing

Agency: Department of Territory Families, Housing and Communities
Subject: New build delays due to crime — Remote Communities
QUESTION:

How long were the delays in relation to new builds as a result of crime?

ANSWER:

Between 1 July 2023 and 31 March 2024, 54 business days were lost by contractors
undertaking new house builds in remote communities as a result of crime.

Despite this, the Northern Territory Government met all of its delivery obligations under the
jointly funded Federation Funding Agreement on Northern Territory Remote Housing and had
its second largest year on record in the delivery of new homes throughout the
Northern Territory.



